
 

 

 

 

A message 
from Mrs 
Chambers 

Dear families, 
 
Our children continue to work incredibly hard and impress us every day. Last week we saw the most 
incredible Year 4 production. The Year 4 children helped with the production of The Royal 
Shakespeare Company and worked alongside Wyvern School.  
 
The children completely blew us away - the professional nature of the production and the way it 
involved every single child was just incredible. I have never before seen such a moving, well-put-
together production which incorporates two schools and children with such a wide range of needs - 
it was just amazing. We are incredibly proud of the Year 4 children and their teachers for such a 
wonderful performance. 
 
We can’t wait to see you all at our Birthday Celebrations this Saturday (8th July 11.30-4pm) 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mrs Chambers 

Reception ❖ PE – Every Monday 
❖ Year R transition picnic – 17th July, 4-5pm 
❖ Year R Graduation – 18th July, 9.15am 

Year 1 ❖ PE – Monday’s and Tuesday’s 

Year 2 ❖ PE – Tuesday’s and Wednesday’s 
❖ Outdoor learning – Every Tuesday  

Year 3 ❖ PE – Wednesday’s and Thursday’s 
❖ Outdoor learning – Every Wednesday  

Year 4 ❖ Year 4 PE – Every Monday and Wednesday  
❖ Outdoor learning – Every Wednesday  
❖ Year 4 Camping trip – 12th to 14th July 

Year 5 ❖ PE – Tuesday’s and Thursday’s  
❖ Outdoor learning - Every Thursday 
❖ Kew Gardens Trip – Tuesday 11th July 

Year 6 ❖ PE, groups 3 & 4 – 13th July  
❖ Year 6 prom – 21st July. RSVP: nicole.hume141@btinternet.com 
❖ Year 6 production: Tuesday 18th July 2023, afternoon showing 14:00 – 15:00 and Wednesday 

19th July 2023, evening showing 17:00 – 18:00 

Whole 
school  

❖ ❌ALL medications must be bought directly to the office. We ask the children do not come into 

school with medications in their bag please ❌  
Please ensure that you sign up for trips before the deadline.  
 

❖ 10th year celebrations – Come and celebrate 10 years of 
Repton Manor Primary School with us on  
Saturday 8th July (More details to follow)  

❖ Friday 14th July SUMMER DISCO!!!!  
Year R: 3.30-4.30 
Year 1: 3.30-4.30 
Year 2: 16.45 -17.45 
Year 3: 16.45-17.45 
Year 4: 16.45-17.45 
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Year 5: 18.00-19.00 
Year 6: 18.00-19.00 

✨The Summer Reading Challenge is back!✨ 

Children aged 4-11 are invited to join the Summer Reading Challenge in Kent Libraries this summer. 
The Summer Reading Challenge 2023 will start on Saturday 8 July and will continue to run 
throughout the summer, finishing on Saturday 9 September.  

The Summer Reading Challenge is aimed at keeping children reading throughout the summer while 
away from school, as well as providing a fun, free activity for families. We would love your help in 
supporting as many children to take part as possible. We have a fun video that can be shown to 
children in your school to promote the challenge. Please find the links below: Watch on YouTube  

  

 In addition to that, lots more information and resources for schools can be found here: 
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/school-zone-src and I have attached: 

• A handy school pack which contains information about the Summer Reading Challenge, 
including links to downloadable images and other resources 

• There is also a handy school newsletter template, to help promote the Summer Reading 
Challenge on the school website or in newsletters sent home 

• A4 Promotional Poster 

 Here is some more information about this year’s Summer Reading Challenge:  The theme for 2023 
is Ready, Set, Read! In partnership with the Youth Sport Trust, this Summer Reading Challenge will 
inspire children and their families to develop a passion for reading for pleasure, and unleash the 
power of play, sport and physical activity through reading. Children will be able to join a superstar 
team and their marvellous mascots as they navigate a fictional summer obstacle course brought to 
life with illustrations by children's illustrator Loretta Schauer. As children read library books, they 
will collect special rewards along the way and there’s a certificate and medal for everyone who 
completes the Challenge.  

As in previous years, children can choose to join and participate in the Summer Reading Challenge 
by visiting their nearest library or they can take part by visiting the Summer Reading Challenge 
website. Once completed, all children can visit the library for their medal and certificate. 

 Useful contacts: 

For attendance and absences email: attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
For finance related queries email: finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
for all other queries email: office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
 

https://youtu.be/zd_jU2AlUkM
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/school-zone-src
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
mailto:attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk
mailto:finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk
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Pastoral and 
Inclusion 

Does your child use Online Group Chats? 
Occurring through messaging apps, on social media and in online games, group chats are among the 
most popular ways that young people engage with their peers online. These groups allow users to 
send messages, images and videos to everyone in one place. While they are useful for helping 
friends, people with shared interests or members of a club to communicate and coordinate 
activities, they can also leave young people feeling excluded and bullied – as well as providing 
opportunities for inappropriate content to be shared and viewed. 
In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as bullying, inappropriate content 
and unknown members. 
 
Information from Nationalonlnesafety.com                                              Kids eat free! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Hi everyone,  
 
This Summer I am running an outdoor holiday club through the Holiday and Food Programme at the 
school on the following dates from 9am - 1pm 
 
Mon 14 and 21 August 
Tuesday 15 and 22 August 
Thursday 17 and 24 August 
Friday 18 and 25 August. 
 
This is open for any child receiving Pupil Premium and is in receipt of E vouchers. To book you will 
need to access the e voucher system and go to Summer activities. Over the course of the two weeks 
we will be offering a range of activities from den building, camp-fire cooking, Archery and axe 
throwing, willow weaving, tye dying, camouflage and concealment and many more activities. Snacks 
and lunches will be provided as part of the programme. if you have any queries please do not 
hesitate to contact my via email at skillhorizons@gmail.com 
 
Kind regards, 
Pete 
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